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Report on an Activity performed under the Department of Commerce & IQAC 

“Pariksha Pe Charcha - 2023” 

In accordance with the official communication from the Higher Education Department, 

Government of India, as per Letter No. M.11018/01/2023-CDN dated 12/01/2023, a significant 

event was announced - the "Pariksha Pe Charcha" program featuring the esteemed Prime Minister 

of India, Shri. Narendra Modi, scheduled for January 27, 2023. 

To ensure that this momentous occasion reached all concerned, a comprehensive notice was 

disseminated. This notice reached every corner of our academic community, being shared both 

within the classroom settings and through WhatsApp groups spanning all undergraduate (UG) and 

postgraduate (PG) classes. Additionally, staff members were also duly informed of this significant 

event. 

Students were given clear instructions, emphasizing their active participation in this interactive 

program, which would be broadcast live on YouTube, Facebook Live, and MyGov.in. What made 

this initiative even more special was the invitation extended to parents, inviting them to join this 

moment of dialogue and inspiration. This event served as a platform for meaningful engagement 

and valuable insights, fostering a sense of community and shared learning among students, 

parents, and educators alike. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance of Students for the Programme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A YouTube live link was also shared on all the WhatsApp groups. Students were informed to send the 

screenshots taken during the Interactive program.  Total 62 students from UG and PG attended the 

program along with 6 faculty members. The information of total number of students attending the 

interactive program was sent to the Joint Director Higher Education Nanded. 

 


